
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr. Myke Schwartz 
Goodman-Gable-Gould Company 
133 Rollins Avenue  Suite 1 
Rockville, Maryland  20852 
 
Dear Myke: 
 
    Having represented me many times in the past, I felt 
it only appropriate that I send you a testimonial letter, 
that will hopefully have an impact on other people in 
similar circumstances. 
 
    My relationship with you and Goodman-Gable-Gould has 
been both a necessity and a pleasure. Unfortunately, I 
have had a number of serious losses, but fortunately I 
have used you, Myke, and your company to represent my 
interest on every occasion. 
 
    I can honestly say that not only have you saved me 
and my staff a great deal of time, but more importantly, 
you have negotiated fair settlements convincingly in our 
favor; and made up for your fee many times over. 
 
    For this you have my respect and gratitude. It is    
a pleasure to do business with you and your firm.  
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
   
        Blackie Auger 
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